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Florida Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. W. S. Wilgus, Vice President

. Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 14042,.M. A. C. H-2
St.-Petersburg, FL 33733

Gentiemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT N0: 50-302/84-20-

Thank you for your response of August 15, 1984 to our Notice of Violation issued
on July 17, 1984 concerning licensed activities conducted at your Crystal River
facility. We have evaluated your response and found that - it meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.

We have carefully reviewed the bases for your denial ' the stated violation. We
would have expected that, if the flow gauge had been i ?lled on the flow line,
the FPC representative who accompanied our inspector would have noted to our
inspector that the gauge was in the line. Subsequent to our receipt of your
response, the NRC resident inspector verified that the gauge was installed
on the subject line and the flow calibrations bad been conducted on the same
gauge prior to our inspection of June 20, 1984. Based on these findings we
withdraw the violation and have deleted it as a vic ution from our records. We
agree with your described actions for correcting proviems related to the control
of breathing air and will examine them during future inspections.

,

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Lewis
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: E. M. Howard, Director,
i Site Nuclear Operations
| P. F. McKee, Nuclear Plant Manager

G. R. Westafer, Manager,
Nuclear Operations Licensing

and Fuel Management

bec: Senior Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Florida .. p ,,
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